Village of Malcolm

137 East 2" Street
PO Box 228
Malcolm, Nebraska 68402
(402) 796-2250

January 2024
Happy New Year!

“CHRISTMAS HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST” — WINNERS

Nick & Kayla Benes One-month free water/sewer bill

Rob Journey/Laurie Smathers One-month free water/sewer bill
Ryan Schultz Rodizio Grill Gift Certificate

Rick & Judi Jirovsky Rodizio Grill Gift Certificate

Rebecca Robotham Super Saver Gift Certificate

Jason & Morgan Lemkau HyVee Gift Certificate

Andy & Kathy Miller HyVee Gift Certificate

Cindy Polage/Greg Karst Casey Gift Certificate

Darius Tenopir Casey Gift Certificate

Andy & Crystal Meister Casey Gift Certificate

Jerad & Jennifer Little Casey Gift Certificate

Everett & Tracie Ling Hair To Do Gift Certificate & Product
Sean Maynard Hair To Do Gift Certificate & Product
Cory & Kari Bender Hair & Company — Gift Certificate

Congratulations to all the winners and a big “THANK YOU” to everyone that participated; and to
the Malcolm Public Schools staff members and residents of Malcolm that helped with the judging
and to everyone that donated such great prizes.

Prizes can be picked up at the Village Hall during Office Hours or they will be delivered to your
homes after January 2"

“LIGHT UP THE PARK” was awesome this year with the snow and the visit from the “Grinch”!
The committee for the Light up the Park event will be meeting soon to start organizing it for next
year. Their goal is to have every tree in the park lit up. If anyone would like to help or have any
ideas, please contact the Village Clerk.

DRINKING WATER NOTICE, enclosed is a flyer notifying you of a minimum disinfectant
residual level violation that the Village received from Nebraska Department of Environment and
Energy (NDEE) on December 8, 2023. Disinfectant residuals must be at or above the required
minimum residual levels in at least 95% of the monthly samples. Chlorine pumps have been
adjusted and the Village is within the required minimum residual levels as of November 27, 2023.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Village Office - (402) 796-2250.



BRIDGE ON 105™ — JJK Construction has completed their portion of the bridge. You might
notice all the equipment is gone. HOWEVER, THE BRIDGE IS STILL NOT OPEN! The County
has a Company hired to finish the dirt work, add the guardrail, erosion control and cleanup, when
the weather will allow it. Please be patient!

Just a friendly reminder, there is no parking allowed on Education Drive from 7:30 a.m. till 4:30
p.m. while school is in session.

The Village Board meetings as well as the Planning Commission meetings are open to the public,
your input is very important to the continued growth and everyday concerns of the Village. The
Board cannot help with any problems that might arise within the Village unless you bring the
problems or concerns to the Board. The Village Board meetings are held on the first Wednesday
of each month, beginning at 7:00 p.m. The Malcolm Planning Commission meetings are held on
the last Wednesday of each month, beginning at 7:00 p.m. Both meetings are held at the Village
Hall located at 137 E. 2" Street, Malcolm, NE.

The Malcolm Village Board



